
Fuel Sales Update 

o 100LL –2,653 gal 

o Jet A –3,623 gal. 

 

 Grounds: 

 

o Mowing    

o Light bulb replacement on the airfield.      

 

 Equipment: 

o The 7130 John Deer tractor was down for two weeks due to fuel-related problems. We were 

able to use the 4430 to keep mowing.                 

 Miscellaneous:     

 

o The 4th of July fly-in was a great success. The north apron worked out very well for this event.           

o Spry season is in full swing, and we have been able to get everyone organized to work off the 

North apron. There have been up to 5 planes working off the pad at the same time. This has 

been a very positive experience for everyone that I have spoken to about it.          

o The first part of July we received a load of 100LL fuel. The price will go up to $ 5.80 a gallon at 

the pump. 

o We received 7,400 gallons of Jet A. It looks like the pump price will stay the same.      

o The upstairs furnace had the blower go out of it. I was able to repair it myself, I just had to get 

the parts from Precision plumbing and heating.   

o We rented a carpet cleaner and shampooed the carpet on the main floor. If time allows in the 

colder months, we will try to do the upstairs as well.  

o The memorial bench for Craig Schutte has been installed and looks very nice. The family has 

been wonderful to deal with.  
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